
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

RE: FOIL Request - 75 STRONG AVE - BUILDING PERMITS, CODE VIOLATION & SPECIAL
ASSESSMENT Request

jparker@villageofbabylonny.gov <jparker@villageofbabylonny.gov>
Fri 03/11/2023 20:47

To: ​Dhasarathi R <dhasarathi.r@stellaripl.com> ​

Good morning Dhasarathi,

A search of our Building Department records found no open or expired permits, no demolition permits, no code
violations, fines, liens or fees due on the property located at 75 Strong Avenue, Babylon, NY 11702 (DSBL 0102.00-006.00-
02.00-041.000).  The Village does provide water and sewer services.  They are utility company’s that bill home owners
directly. 
 
I will consider this email as the Village of Babylon’s formal response to your FOIL and close the request as of this date.
 
Thank you,
Jean Marie Parker
 
Jean Marie Parker
Village of Babylon
Village Clerk
153 W. Main Street
Babylon, N.Y.  11702
631  669-1500


